
From: Vivienne Wiles <vwiles@cfmeumd.org>  
Sent: Sunday, 5 September 2021 6:27 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: (AM2012/54) Casual Terms Award Review 2021 
 
Dear AMod Team, 
 
Stage 2, Group 2 Awards 
Draft Determination – Timber Industry Award 2020 (“Timber Award”) 
 
We refer to the Decision [2021] FWCFB 5366 (31 August 2021) and the Draft Determination issued 
with respect to the Timber Award. 
 
We have reviewed the Draft Determination for the Timber Award and consider that its terms are 
consistent with the uncontested provisional views as outlined in the 11 August 2021 Statement. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
Senior National Industrial Officer and Co-ordinator 
 

Manufacturing Division 
Construction Forestry Maritime Mining & Energy Union  
Manufacturing Division 

 
Address: 165 Bouverie Street, Carlton, Victoria  3053 Australia 
  
Mobile:    0419 334 102  
Email:    vwiles@cfmeumd.org 
 
   

CFMEU Manufacturing Division Disclaimer: 
The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or legally privileged.  It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this e-mail by 
anyone else is unauthorised.  
If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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